
 
 

 
 

 
18TH ST ALBANS 

AQUILA SCOUT TROOP  
Web: aquila.scout-troop.org.uk 

 
Summer Camp 2022 – Pembrokeshire 

 
 

We are now planning our main activity, next Summer Camp and I hope this will 
be first choice for all Scouts to come. 

Our Troop's Summer Camp this year will be in the Pembrokeshire National Park. 
The dates are Saturday 23 July - Saturday 30 July: the first full week of the 
Hertfordshire Schools Holidays.  

This is the main activity of our year, when we really get out and have fun, and all 
the skills gained during the year can be put into action. So I hope that all Scouts 
will come on this camp. 

We will be camping at St Brides Camp Site. This is a small scout campsite right on 
the coast. We will, of course, make use of the unique countryside around. There 
is a display of photos of the area on our notice board and there is a page about 
the site and the camp on our Troop website: 

 

 

http://aquila.scout-troop.org.uk/Activities/Camp_information/Summer_camp_information.htm 

We will be camping together as a Troop, with patrols cooking their own meals. A variety of activities are planned, 
both around the campsite and in the countryside around. Trained adults will adequately supervise activities 
away from the campsite. We hope to book a water activity at a water activity centre. 

We will discuss the programme with Scouts and will plan to do some activities aimed at newer scouts, while 
older scouts get on with things more suitable for them. However, most of the programme will be the whole 
Troop together.  

We are keeping the cost of the week-long Camp down to £174.00, inclusive of transport, food and 
accommodation.  We need to get a clear idea of the number of scouts who wish to go, so to ensure a place 
please pay a deposit of £49.00 as soon as possible, but in any case by Friday, March 18.  

Then complete the simple online Registration form: 

http://aquila.scout-troop.org.uk/Activities/Camp_information/Form_Summer_Camp_deposit.htm 

IT IS IMPORTANT FOR US TO GET NUMBERS SORTED OUT EARLY, AS WE WANT TO TRY TO ENSURE WE CAN TAKE 
ALL SCOUTS WHO WANT TO COME AND ALSO BOOK A WATER ACTIVITY. SO REPLY QUICKLY. 

If for some reason you are not able to give a definite answer at this time, please get in touch with me, so that 
we can try to keep a space open for your scout. We quite understand that new scouts may want to settle in 
before committing themselves and so the deadline will be extended for them. And of course, I welcome any 
questions about this camp.  

HELP NEEDED AT CAMP   

We really need a couple of parents to camp with us, in addition to the usual leaders. We have extra tents etc 
available! This will help ensure that we can take all Scouts that want to come. In the past, a couple of parents 
have done half the week each, if they could not do the whole week. If you think any of these is possible and 
would like to talk about them, please let the Scout Leader know as soon as possible. 

 
scout-leader@aquila.scout-troop.org.uk 

St 
Brides 
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